
Announcement/Notice: 
 

Multiple members of the PlanRVA Commission and Richmond Regional 
Transportation Planning Organization (RRTPO) Policy Board may be 
attending the ChamberRVA InterCity Visit (120 South Main Street, Greenville 
SC 29601) scheduled for Tuesday, April 29, 2025, at 2:30 p.m. – Friday, May 2, 
2025, at 1:00 p.m. 
 
Note: the visit is for the purpose of information gathering, no public business 
of PlanRVA or the RRTPO will be conducted during the event. As such, it 
does not qualify as a meeting under FOIA; however, PlanRVA wished the 
public to be informed about the event.   
 
Questions about the event or requests for agenda information should be 
addressed 
 to ChamberRVA. 
 

ChamberRVA InterCity Visit 2025 
 
Date: April 29, 2025 - May 1, 2025 
Event Description:  An annual three day trip, the InterCity Visit takes 
business, community and local government leaders from the Greater 
Richmond area to another city to learn how other communities cooperate to 
achieve. 
 
Location: 
Greenville, South Carolina 
View a Map 
 
Contact Information: 
(804) 783-9332 
Send an Email 
 
Invitation to participate: Interest in the annual InterCity Visits has grown 
significantly in recent years. Due to logistical limitations, this year we will 
adhere to our previously established participation guidelines: 

• Grow Level member companies and above: up to 2 seats 
• Nonprofit members (at a membership level below Grow): 1 non-

transferable seat for the CEO/Executive Director 
• ChamberRVA Board of Directors members: 1 non-transferable seat 

 

https://go.chamberrva.com/events/details/intercity-visit-2025-6131
https://maps.google.com/maps?ht=en&q=,+Greenville,+SC+
mailto:christy.mccurdy@chamberrva.com?subject=InterCity%20Visit%202025
https://www.chamberrva.com/join-the-chamber/

